
To Whom it May Concern, 

Citizens of Valier have been expressing their concerns over the lack of enforcement for ordinances 
within the town. As a council we feel it’s our responsibility to do what we can to alleviate those 
concerns.  

We are asking the citizens of Valier to attend the next council meeting on March 10th at 7:00 PM at 
the Valier Civic Center to bring questions, express concerns and discuss options.  The Town of 
Valier will be considering options to meet our community’s law enforcement needs. One option 
could be a bid for town law enforcement services, which will include enforcement of town 
ordinances. Currently, the Pondera County Sheriff's Office is contracted with the Town of Valier to 
provide these services. They have attended the Town Council meetings and have heard the public’s 
concerns. 

All law-enforcement agencies interested in serving the Town of Valier, are welcome to contact the 
Valier Town Office at 406-279-3721 and are encouraged to attend the meeting on March 10th to 
hear our community’s needs and concerns. 

Thank you, 

The Valier Town Council  
 
Janelle Nelson 
Steve Nelson 
Angi Dodge 
Rick Tomsheck 
 


